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License: .. 17-19236-01

H & H X-Ray Services, Inc._
~ ATTN: K. Y. Head- '

Vice President
110 Barr Lane

' West' Monroe, Louisiana 71291

Gentlemen:

. Thank you for your letters of March 16, and May 10, 1983, in response to our
letter and attached Notice of Violation dated April 29, 1983. As discussed

.with you during an Enforcement Conference held at the Region IV office on
April 12,- 1983, we. regard the violations discovered during the inspection with
great concern-and indicated that we would review your response, including the
improvement made in your management controls, to determine if any additional

- - enforcement actions are necessary. ,

Based on our review of.your responses, we have no further questions regarding
your corrective actions. We will be reviewing implementation of these actions
during a future inspection to ensure that they have been effective in precluding

- future noncompliance.

Sincerely,

N
Glen D. Brown, Chief
Technical Program Branch

bcc: c/o DMB (IE07)
bec: RIV
J. ColTiiis
R. Bangart
E. Johnson
Inspector
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